DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
BRAC OFFICE, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FORT BELVOIR
9430 JACKSON LOOP, SUITE 109
FORT BELVOIR VA 22060-5928

IMBV-BRAC April 10, 2012

Mr. Pramod Banavar
QSS International, Inc.
3917 Old Lee Highway
Fairfax, Virginia 22030

Subject: Letter of Appreciation
Dear Mr. Banavar:

I would like to personally thank you for all of your efforts and time spent renovating Building
216 on Fort Belvoir for its new occupants who moved here under Base Realignment and Closure
(BRAC) 2005. Your team’s professionalism, desire to construct a quality project, and personal
involvement made this renovation project a huge success.

QSSI’s efforts throughout all of the trades were evident in a final product that is now the
permanent home to 70 government professionals. The attention to detail and solid
recommendations to improve the design enabled a 60-year old building to become a vibrant work
environment for its new tenants.

Thank you for your continued construction efforts on Fort Belvoir and to your future endeavors.

A job well done.

Sincerely,

7ok 1. W for—

Mark G. Moffatt
Colonel, United States Army
Deputy Garrison Commander for BRAC and Transformation



